
 
 
 

June 8, 2001 
 
 
Reverend Burns Seeley 
St. John Cantius Church 
825 North Carpenter Street 
Chicago, Illinois  60622 
 
Dear Father Seeley: 
 
 I have received word from the Archdiocesan censor that the instruction manual 
for The Real Presence Association has been favorably reviewed.  You may print the 
following in the manual: 
 

With Ecclesiastical Approbation – Archdiocese of Chicago 
June 7, 2001 

 
 Please be aware that any major re-writing of this manual in the future will again 
require the review of the Archdiocesan censor. 
 
 I am also enclosing a letter of endorsement from His Eminence, Francis Cardinal 
George, O.M.I. which may be included in the manual. 
 
 Thank you for your patience during the review process.  Please accept my best 
wishes and gratitude for your important ministry. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure 


